
February 13, 2009 

Mary Dyas 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: Blythe Transmission Line 
) 

Dear Ms. Dyas, 

This letter is to notify you that FPL Energy has met all CBa conditions of certification and may 
begin construction upon your approval. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at 916.617.2028 or at kevin.wedman@us.bureauveritas.com 

Best Regards, 

v J. Wedman, eBa . 
e President 

Bureau Veritas North America, Inc. 
5750 Sunrise BOUlevard, Suite 150 
Citrus Heights. CA 95610 
916.617.2028 916.617.2068 


